
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 2:19 PM 
To: Kris pastoriza <krispastoriza@gmail.com> 
Cc: Biemer, Andrew <andrew.biemer@puc.nh.gov>; PUC: Clerks Office 
<clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; Art Cunningham <abcunninghamlaw@outlook.com>; Linda 
Hansen <eastonconservationcommission@gmail.com>; Easton SelectBoard 
<eastonnhselectboard@gmail.com>; Easton Planning Board 
<eastonnhplanningboard@gmail.com>; John Hynes <jthynes41@gmail.com>; Town of 
Bethlehem Planning Board <Planning@bethlehemnh.org>; Selectman3@bethlehemnh.org; 
selectman5@bethlehemnh.org; Vivian Winterhoff 
<conservationcommission@bethlehemnh.org>; town clerk 
<EastonNHTownClerk@gmail.com>; Admin@BethlehemNH.org; Judy Welch 
<admin@woodstocknh.org>; adminassist@lincolnnh.org; Whitefield Planning Board 
<whitefieldtax@ne.rr.com> 
Subject: Re: Comment on DE-24-087, SEC 2024-02 and to Easton Planning Board & ZBA 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Kris 

Thank you for spending the time and energy to write these comments.  I encourage the 
Planning Board to take the time to review these comments and change the meeting to a 
date and time that is more accessible to Easton residents. 

Ronnie Sandler 

 
 

Do all things with love... 

 


